
You're Invited to Our Neighborhood Holiday 

Celebration! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We're excited to announce our annual Neighborhood Holiday Celebration! Join us for a festive 

evening filled with fun, food, and festivities. 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: December 15, 2023 

• Time: 5:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

• Location: Community Park (123 Main St.) 

Please bring a dish to share and any holiday decorations you'd like to contribute. We'll have 

activities for all ages, including games, music, and a visit from Santa! 

Let's celebrate the season together and build community spirit. Kindly RSVP by December 10, 

2023, to confirm your attendance. 

Looking forward to celebrating with you! 

Warm regards, 

The Neighborhood Committee 


